
 

Skwo:wech Stream  
November 15, 2024           

 

Important Dates 

 
PAC Movie Night – Friday, Nov 22 
 
PAC Meeting – Wednesday, Nov 27  CHANGED 

o In-person meeting 7pm 
 
Community Family Reading – Friday, Nov 29 
o 8:50am – 9:20am - you are welcome to join your child in the morning for family reading 

 
PAC Purdy’s Chocolates Fundraiser Closes – Saturday, Nov 30 
o https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx    
o Type 21458 in the search bar to find our school 

 
Report Cards - Friday, Dec 13  

o Report Cards will be published to MyEducation BC on the afternoon of Friday, Dec. 13 
o For information about logging on to MyEdBC and resetting forgotten passwords, please visit our 

MyEducation BC Family Portal resource on our website 
 

 
 
 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://skwowechschool.ca/parents/notices-information/family-portal/


 
 

Updates 
 
Library Open Mondays for Families 3:00 - 3:30 
o Every Monday afternoon in the library at 3:00-3:30pm, we have an open invitation to all 

families to come hang out, read, craft or play board games with Ms. Su, Ms. Sigur, Ms. 
Ryan, Ms. Hayashi, and Ms. Vahra (Librarian, ELL and Resource Teachers). 

o Meant for families to connect with others and our non-enrolling staff 
o Begins Monday, Nov 18 

 
Ndub Movie Night Sing-Along! 
o November 28th @ 4pm please see poster below for more information 

 
Important Health reminder 
o Important reminder for all families, if your child is sick or not feeling well, we kindly remind 

everyone that they should be staying home  
 
FuelUp! School Lunch Program 
o November menu is now open for families to order 
o Orders must be submitted at least 2 business days in advance. Info: 

https://newwestschools.ca/programs-services/fuel-up/overview/ 
o If you require help with ordering, subsidies or feedback, please email 

Fuelup@sd40.bc.ca 
 

 
 

https://newwestschools.ca/programs-services/fuel-up/overview/
mailto:Fuelup@sd40.bc.ca


 
 
  

Division 1  
Mrs. Sharp 

 
In the days leading up 
to Remembrance Day, 

students in Division 
One created beautiful 

poppy artwork, 
learning to use chalk 
pastels to bring their 

designs to life. 



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


